
Coronavirus   

COVID-19  

  
 

 

 

Keeping you and your classmates safe relies on everyone taking personal responsibility for 
their behaviour in the college. We are asking all users of CSN College to please observe the 
following measures:   
 
Before attending college 

- Know the phone number of your designated pick-up person, save it to your phone 
- Know your GP’s number 

 
Sanitise your hands:  

 on entering the college   

 on entering and leaving classrooms  
  
Always wear face coverings in corridors, public spaces and classrooms 
  
Observe the one-way system in corridors to avoid face to face contacts  
  
Distance yourself at least 2m from others   

 and least 1m distance in practical classes such as sport, art, workshops and labs  
 
Clean your workspace and equipment before and after use 

 
If you feel suddenly ill: 
 

if you feel well 
enough to get home 
on your own 

- please do not use public transport 
- when you get home, call your GP 
- please inform the College immediately to let them 

know you are ill in case we need to contact trace 
 

if you don’t feel well 
enough to get home 
on your own, or  
if you rely on public 
transport 

- notify a member of staff immediately 
- they may ask you to wait in an isolation room    
- they will call a designated pick-up person for you 
- they can call your GP for you   

 
 Thank you for your cooperation. 


